
The National Insurance Board wishes to advise the 

public that pension payments for the month of 

APRIL, 2020 will be made available early.  

Bank Payments 

• Tuesday, 31st March, 2020 

Cheque Payments 

• New Providence—Thursday, 2nd April, 2020 

• Family Islands—Payment dates to be announced  

Pensioners who may have queries may contact us 

at: 502.1846 / 502.1706 or                                                 

via email at: claimsLTB@nib-bahamas.com 


